
GREENWICH TOWNSHIP 

MINUTES OF THE BUDGET WORKSHOP MEETING 

APRIL 8, 2025 

7:00 p.m. 

 

Mayor Reinhart called the workshop meeting to order stating “adequate notice of this meeting was 

provided in compliance with the Open Public Meeting Act notifying the South Jersey Times on 

April 3, 2025.” 

 

Roll Call: Mayor Reinhart, Deputy Mayor Orr and Committeeman Werley were present.  Also 

present were  Amy Colaneri, CFO; Ray Colavita, Auditor;  and Lisa Garrison, Township Clerk.  

 

Flag Salute:    Mayor Reinhart 

 

2025 Budget:  The Committee along with the CFO and Auditor reviewed the various line items, 

anticipating the needs of the Township for the calendar year 2025.  After reviewing the changes 

and additions the Committee advised the Mr. Colavita the Township will be introducing the budget 

at the regular April meeting. 

 

Public Comment:  There was no public present. 

 

Adjournment:  On motion of Deputy Mayor Orr, seconded by Mayor Reinhart to adjourn the 

meeting, unanimously carried. 

 

        Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

        Lisa Garrison 

        Township Clerk 


